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July 25,2023

HOSPITAL MEMORANDUM

No. 473 s. 2023

TO ALL CONCERNED

SUBJECT : NON-WEARING OF DOH UNIFORM DURING HOSPITAL WEEK
CELEBRATION CY 2023

In celebration of the CY 2023 Hospital Week, all SPMC back office personnel are hereby
exempted from wearing the prescribed DOH uniform from August 7 to 11, 2023.

However, it is reiterated that appropriate business attire must be worn at all times while performing
official functions at the workplace.

The following are considered inappropriate and prohibited attire as per CSC Memorandum
Circular No. 19, s. 2000 / CSC Resolution No. 002515 dated October 31, 2000.

Please be guided accordingly.

Gauzy, transparent or net-like shirt or blouse;

Sando, strapless or spaghetti-strap blouse (unless worn as an underskirt), tank-tops, blouse
with over-plunging necklines;

Micro-mini skirt, walking shorts, cycling shorts, leggings, tights, jogging pants;

Rubber sandals, rubber slippers, “bakya”
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